
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No. 15.6.1     

Request for Halifax Regional Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda
(Submitted to Municipal
Clerk’s Office by Noon
Thursday)

 Added Item
(Submitted to Municipal
Clerk’s Office by Noon
Monday)

 Request from the Floor

Date of Council Meeting:  March 10, 2020 

Subject:  Off Leash Dog Park -  Governors Brook 

Motion for Council to Consider:  

That Halifax Regional Council request a staff report on the feasibility of a dog park on a portion of HRM 
owned parkland in the Governors Brook subdivision . 

Reason:  

Requests have been made by residents of the area  asking for a dog park in the Governors Brook 
area.  

Outcome Sought:  

That HRM staff access a feasibility study  placing a  dog park at the parkland owned by HRM at 
Governors Brook. 
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